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SVP 

Kindergarten 

students learned 

about apples and 

created apple-

themed projects! 

WME 

White Mountain 

Elementary 

celebrated spirit 

week with Dress as a 

Pirate day. 

UPCOMING 
September 23  Warriors Volleyball at Lovington 1:00pm 

    Lady Warriors Soccer at Artesia 

    Cross Country Ron Singleton (Carlsbad) 

September 25  Warriors Volleyball vs Carrizozo 4:30pm 

September 26  Braves Volleyball at Tularosa 4:30pm 

   Warriors Volleyball at Hatch 4:00pm 

   Warriors Soccer at Hatch 4:00pm 

September 27  Braves Football at Cloudcroft 4:00pm 

   JV Football vs Alamogordo 4:30pm 

September 28  Warriors Volleyball vs Capitan 5:00pm 

 Lady Warriors Soccer vs Robertson 3:00pm 

   Warriors Soccer vs Robertson 4:30pm 

RMSD Update 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 

As discussed in a previous School Board meeting, RMSD 

is one of a few districts across New Mexico to be included 

in Cooperative Educational Services’ (CES) 6 – year 

longitudinal study on improving educational outcomes for 

New Mexico students.  This week, Ms. Ferguson and I 

participated in an initial interiew with a consultant from 

American Alliance for Innovative Systems (AAIS), who 

will be conducting the study.  We will be hosting our first 

on-site visit with AAIS on October 5th and 6th.  Consultants 

will visit classrooms and invite staff to participate in 

informational sessions.  Stay tuned for more information. 

Early notice: Our annual “High 5/Advanced” Honors night 

for students in 3rd – 8th grade who scored at the highest 

levels on last springs’ state assessments is scheduled for 

Wednesday, October 11th at 6:00 p.m. at the Ruidoso 

Convention Center.  Official invitations will be mailed next 

week. 

Finally, our Warriors Football team tries to get back in the 

win column tonight, traveling down the mountain to take 

on the Tularosa Wildcats.  If you can’t make the game in-

person, you can tune in at 101.5 FM. 

Have a great weekend!  Dr. B. 

RMS 

Spirit Week at RMS 
included our RHS  

Cheerleaders  
visiting and painting 

faces.  

RHS 

Homecoming 2023 
was a magical time 

as students and 
staff we went back 
in time and enjoyed 
younger childhood 
days in Neverland.  


